

June 30, 2022

The Honorable Todd Hunter 445 Cape Henry Corpus Christi, TX 78412

Dear Representative Hunter:

I am pleased to inform you that the Texas Society of Anesthesiologists PAC Board of Directors has voted to endorse your candidacy for the Texas Legislature in the 2022 election cycle.

We are happy for you to announce our endorsement and have included a statement demonstrating that support for your use.

Please observe carefully the following conditions concerning the use of our endorsement in any literature or other communication produced by your campaign:

- The Texas Society of Anesthesiologists PAC is separate from the Texas Society of Anesthesiologists. Please be careful to use the term Texas Society of Anesthesiologists PAC or TSAPAC.
- Please use the following language to describe the TSAPAC, if you wish to include a description of the organization: "TSAPAC is the political arm of the Texas Society of Anesthesiologists which represents over 3,800 physicians and residents to advance, promote and support the practice of the medical specialty of anesthesiology in the State of Texas." Please check with us if you wish to change this description in any way.
- 3) This endorsement is strictly for the election stated within the letter and should not be claimed for future elections.

We wish you good luck and look forward to working with you in the future for laws which improve the business environment for anesthesiologists while protecting patient safety.

Sincerely,

John S. Scott Jr., DO MHA FASA

TSAPAC Chair

